
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held by the Planning Board of the Village of 

Wesley Hills on the 26th day of October 2022 at 7:30 PM, at the Village Hall, to consider the application 

submitted by Sorelco LLC. for preliminary plat approval. 

 The subject premises are situated at the westerly side of McNamara Road, the easterly side of 

East Lane, and the northerly side of Pomona Lane, known as 231 McNamara Road, designated on the 

Town of Ramapo Tax Map as Parcel ID #33.17-2-6.   

 Copies of the aforesaid application are available for public review at the office of the Village 

Clerk, Village of Wesley Hills, 432 Route 306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952 between the hours of 9 A.M. 

and 4 P.M. Mondays through Fridays, exclusive of holidays. 

 

Dated:  Wesley Hills, New York 
 October 6, 2022 
      Tara Roberts 
      Deputy Village Clerk 
      Village of Wesley Hills 
           

 

 


